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USDA RURAL DEVELOPMENT ANNOUNCES NOTICE OF FUNDS AVAILABLE FOR MULTI-FAMILY HOUSING PERSERVATION REVOLVING LOAN FUND (PRLF)DEMONSTRATION PROGRAM
Casper, WY – March 28, 2006 - USDA Rural Development announced availability of funds for the Section 515 Multi-Family Housing Preservation Revolving Loan Fund (PRLF) Demonstration Program for Fiscal Year 2006.
Del Tinsley, State director of Wyoming Rural Development said, “Eligible applicants will establish and operate revolving loan funds for the preservation and revitalization of low-income multi-family housing.  Housing that is assisted by this demonstration program must be financed by USDA Rural Development through its Section 515 multi-family housing program.” 

The Notice of Funds Availability (NOFA) was published in the Federal Register on March 20, 2006.   The deadline for receipt of all applications in response to this NOFA is June 19, 2006, 5:00 PM EST.   Applications should be submitted to Henry Searcy, Jr. Senior Loan Specialist, Multi-Family Housing Processing Division STOP 0781 (Room 1263-S) U.S. Department of Agriculture, UDSA Rural Development, 1400 Independence Ave., SW., Washington DC 20250-0781.  Mr. Searcy can be contacted by calling (202) 720-1753 or by email at Henry.Searcy@wdc.usda.gov for information on proposal preparation. 
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USDA Rural Development is an Equal Opportunity Lender, Provider, and Employer.  Complaints of discrimination should be sent to: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410
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